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I am a Clinical Social Work Associate working in Portland, OR. I work with many 

people who are a part of the LGBTQA+ community and I am a part of the community 

myself. Conversion therapy has been proven to be both discriminatory and harmful. 

Conversion therapy is violent and has no place within our communities and the 

mental health profession. 

Please support the passage of HB 2458. 


